
 

 

Registration for Break Time 2024/25 is reopening  

A second registration window will open for Break Time places from 1 May until the 24 May 2024 

Parents and carers will be contacted to confirm if their registration has been successful after the closing date. 

See how to register for more information. 

For any queries, please contact us using the new email address 
breaktime@lancashire.gov.uk 

 

 

 

 

https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/special-educational-needs-and-disabilities/things-to-do/break-time/?page=3
mailto:breaktime@lancashire.gov.uk

